
HPMS E-Mail  
 
 
Date:   May 16, 2014  
 
Subject:  Correction - PBP Online Training 
 
 
E-mail Message:  
 
We identified that there was incorrect information in the CY 2015 PBP Online Training, Section 
Rx, pertaining to Extended Day Supply cost-sharing.  As of today, Friday, 5/16, this information 
has been corrected, and the revised training has been posted.   
  
For questions about this email, please contact Erica Scott at Erica.Scott@cms.hhs.gov or at 410-
786-0920.   
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